

OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK

Alex Geourntas, Assistant City Clerk

April 19, 2022

To The City Council

Councilors:

In accordance with Chapter 6 of the Ordinances of 1979, I hereby notify you of the following actions taken by the Mayor with regard to the papers acted upon by the City Council at its meeting of, March 30, 2022, viz.

- Message and order for your approval an Ordinance regarding targeted residential picketing, to protect the quality of residential life in our city.

 Approved by the Mayor March 31, 2022
- An Order for a short term extension of nine (9) of the fourteen (14) remaining urban renewal plans in Boston

Approved by the Mayor April 13, 2022

Message and order authorizing the City of Boston to accept and expend the amount of Twenty Eight Thousand Dollars and Thirteen Cents (\$28,000.13) in the form of a grant, for the FY21 Violence Against Women Act STOP grant, awarded by the United States Department of Justice, passed through the MA Executive Office of Public Safety & Security, to be administered by the Police Department. The grant will fund a Civilian Domestic Violence Advocate who provides services for victims in Jamaica Plain, East Boston and Charlestown.

Approved by the Mayor April 13, 2022

Respectfully,

Alex Geourntas
Interim City Clerk